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“Dale Coy Steps Down as City Council Member” 

When Dale Coy saw an ad in the paper that there was an opening in the City of Norfolk Parks Division, he knew he wanted to 

apply for the position although it would mean stepping down as a member of the Norfolk City Council. 

 “In my involvement in the City as a council member I’ve seen how the staff works together as a team to get things done 

efficiently and for the best interests of the community. I’ve truly enjoyed making decisions for the City as a council member 

and now I am anxious to contribute to 

the City from a hands on aspect,” Coy 

said. 

Coy has represented the City’s Ward 1 

since his election in November 2006. He 

graduated from Norfolk High and 

obtained an Associate’s Degree in 

Building Construction from Northeast 

Community College. After working at 

K-Mart and Gillette Dairy, he has been 

employed for almost 24 years at 

Veyance Technologies in Norfolk. 

During Coy’s tenure as a council 

member, the Veteran’s Memorial Park 

improvement bond issue passed, LB840 

funding was approved by voters, funds 

were set aside for a natural gas pipeline, the City administration moved into the Supertel office building, and a new water 

transmission pipe was placed in southwest Norfolk. 

The Mayor will be appointing a new member of the City Council to represent Ward 1 and fill Coy’s term that expires 

December 2014.  Those interested in applying for the position should file a written statement of his or her intention to be 

considered along with a personal resume to Shane Weidner, Norfolk City Administrator at the City Administration Building 

309 North 5
th

 Street in Norfolk. Deadline for submitting these items to the City Administrator is June 23, 2014. 

 


